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Dear Praying Friends,

We want to start this update by thanking each of you who pray for and
support our family and the ministry, Lens of the Harvest. There is nothing
better than knowing that you are doing the work that God has called you to
do; each of you have a crucial part in making that possible.

We are privileged to continue to create videos that help missionaries and
ministries share their message. In January we traveled to Virginia to meet with
two different missionary families to record videos for their deputation and
furlough. It is always a privilege to work with God's servants as they strive to
share what God has called them to do and what God is already doing in their
ministry.

Josh and Sara Wagar are missionaries in Chuuk, Micronesia. We enjoyed
reminiscing with them about our own time serving in Micronesia.




From Virginia we traveled to Florida where we were scheduled to spend a few
weeks. The Lord allowed us to work on several unique projects while we were
in Florida. First we were able to meet with Evangelist Chris Miller to film
several informational and promotional videos for the Hope for America Gospel
Crusades. We look forward to being a part of another area wide crusade in
Pennsylvania this September.

The next project was filming a multi-day youth conference at Memorial
Baptist Church.

And finally we were able to film a very unique video. A friend and church
member at Memorial Baptist church is running for Congress in 2024. While
this is certainly different than our normal ministries, we have no doubt that
Marcum is following God's calling on his life and will use this opportunity to
stand for Christ in the political scene. We are thrilled to have a small part in
what God has called him to do.

What a fun experience to get to work with Marcum Moore,
2024 congressional candidate.




We wrapped up the last stretch of this trip with a promotional video for a
church plant in Alabama. It was a fun project that took on a different style and
feel than many of our church videos, but we felt that it really fit the church.

We enjoyed working with Pastor Ethan to create a promotional video for
MidTown Baptist Church

We are thankful for the periods of time that the Lord gives us to spend at
home in Ramey, PA. It's a good time for Nathan to be able to catch up on
editing that can be difficult to finish when we are on the road. There

are always home projects that need to be done after weeks or months on the
road. The kids also seem to enjoy settling into a routine in one place for a few
weeks. We are grateful for healthy and growing kids. Micah turned one in
January and Grace will turn 5 next week. They both do so well traveling; we
love watching them grow, learn, experience new things, and meet new
people.
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Micah is a curious little guy and loves any adventure he can get into.

Please Pray For:

For wisdom as parents.

For Grace and Micah to develop a relationship with the Lord as they grow.

For our schedule to fill with opportunities to advance the gospel through

video especially for missionaries.

For more churches to partner with us financially so we can expand the ministry.

In the service of the Lord of the Harvest,
Nathan, Hannah, Grace and Micah



